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Partial Closure of River Road for 
Tso Tso’s Duck Race Event 

 
(Kahnawake – 13, Seskehkó:wa/Septemberm 2024) 
 
The Public Safety Division of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke 
(MCK) would like to advise the community that River Road will be 
partially closed tomorrow, Saturday, September 14th, from 10:30am 
to 2pm to accommodate the 2nd annual Tso Tso’s Duck Race event. 
 
A section of River Road, specifically in front of the Onake Paddling 
Club, will be cordoned off to ensure the safety of participants and 
attendees during the event. (Please refer to the map below for details.) 
 

 
 
For further information regarding the road closure, please contact 
Robyn Montour, General Manager of Public Safety Operations, at 450-
632-0635. 
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